
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING  October 13, 2014  7PM 
 
Attending members:  Randy Burns, Don Weigel, Greg Carroll, Sarah Baker, and Matt 
Hull 
 
Also attending: Mary Robertson, Shannon French, and Carl French 
 
Minutes from September’s meeting were read and approved. Motion to approve the 
minutes was made by Greg, seconded by Sarah.  All agreed.   
 
Old Business: Town Council is still accepting ideas for a monument to be placed in our 
park. Randy said that the Ruritan Club is meeting on Tuesday. He will see if they have 
any ideas for Town Council. 
 
New Business: The Committee has received a letter from the Hagerstown/Washington 
County Convention & Visitors Bureau.  It states that there is grant money available for 
projects that could help increase tourism in Washington County. 
 
Matt says that the bank that owns the bankrupt subdivision off Dogstreet Road wants to 
sell the property.   They are asking Town Council if the Town would like to purchase this 
for open space, etc.  Matt is asking our Committee to consider ideas for this area. 
 
Matt says that Verizon wants to put a cell tower on our water tank. He says that zoning 
doesn’t address this issue and that it is in discussion with Town Council. 
 
An email was received by Rick from Rick & Karen Cook, 30 N. Main Street.  They were 
not present at this meeting.  He will need to return to this Committee for information.  
Refer to P & Z minutes from March 2014. 
 
Motion to adjourn was made by Sarah, seconded by Greg. All agreed. The meeting 
adjourned at 7:35 PM. 


